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Meeting Digest 5-2-18
The meeting was called to order by Lion
President Sharon Eberhardt. Lion Zenaida
Lawhon led the Pledge of Allegiance. Lion Bill
Graziano gave the invocation and also asked
for a blessing on the Sharks. There were a
total of 9 members present. Stand-in Tail
Twister Lion Bob Lawhon led the
introductions.

Officers for 2018-2019
The date for the Installation of Officers at the
Nick’s Restaurant, Rockaway Beach is set for
June 20th. Ideas for entrees was presented
with no firm menu set. Reserve the date!

Constitution & By-Laws
Proposed changes to the Constitution & By-
Laws, and new Standing Rules, were
discussed briefly at the meeting. Since no
changes have been presented, a call for the
vote of all members is the next step. The call
will go out to all members with email
addresses, and those without email will
receive their's via snail mail. All those present
were in favor of the changed docs.

St. Anthony’s Dining Room
We again discussed the upcoming District
activity to fight hunger at St. Anthony’s. There
was interest in participating. A flyer is
available from the last District announcement
email that has details.

LIONS FIGHT HUNGER
Saturday, May 26th

9:15 a.m. to 1:45 p.m.
St. Anthony’s Dining Room

121 Golden Gate Ave.

This is a wonderful opportunity join your
fellow Lions (and friends) to participate with
District Governor Mario Benavente on his
focus on hunger in our community. See the
flyer for more info.

Board Meeting
Minutes of the previous Board Meeting were
misplaced by the Secretary.

Attendance for April was 50%.

There are a couple of past due members who
will be contacted.

A Thank You note was received from the
Lions Eye Foundation for our monthly
donation to the Capital Fund.

The following donations were approved: $100
to the Lions Veterans Charities, Inc.; an
additional $100 to the Student Speakers
Foundation; $150 to the San Bruno Lions for
their work in the Youth & Community Raffle.
One additional donation was recommended
and approved by the Screening Committee,
but was withdrawn because it had already
been completed earlier.

Etcetera
Lion Bob Fenech seems to have changed his
preference of where he has breakfast. He is
missed at his previous location. Lion Bob was
not present to defend his choice.



 

 
Lion Bob Lawhon brought in several groups
of photos from the 90s and early 2000s.
Anyone else have some laying around?

Lion Ernie Braun: complete details are not
yet available, but he had a heart valve
replaced. Guess he was past his 100,000 mile
checkup.

Youth & Community Raffle
The work on the Youth & Community Raffle is
almost complete. Checks have been sent out
to the winners with the exception of 2 whose
address is not available yet. Checks to the
selling groups also went out a couple of days
after the meeting. Numbers are not complete
yet, but will follow.

Crab Feed
It was decided that thank you certificates
would be done for the non-members who
helped at the Crab Feed. They’re done and
available. Presentation will be arranged.

 
Attendance Raffle & Mystery Lion
Attendance Raffle winner was Lion Sharon
Eberhardt who won $200. There has been a
steady flow of winners lately. The Mystery
Lion was Lion Bill Graziano and he had no
victims.

Birthdays and Anniversaries
5/22 Happy Birthday to Anne Benetti!
5/26 Happy Anniversary to Bobbi & Lion Ed
Damonte!

Coming Events
5/13 Mother’s Day.
5/16 Regular Lions Meeting.
5/26 District 4-C4 Lions going to St.
Anthony’s Dining Room to serve.
6/6 Business & Board Meeting.
6/20 Installation of Officers.

A ton of events around the District are shown
in the District 4-C4 Weekly Thread email
which is forwarded to all members with email
addresses, and linked under Upcoming
Events on the District website. If you don’t
have an email address, get one.
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